
  Summary of the July 5, 2021 RR&GC Board of Directors 

meeting 

Meeting called to order at 6:00 By T Hickman with a quorum in 

attendance.  

The Board met in a closed session to discuss the financial 

position of the Club going forward.  

P Mitchell to form a Finance Committee with him as lead 

person. Members need not be affiliated with the Gun Club to 

allow for expertise as needed. 

Dan Carter was elected by the Board to be the Director of 

Rifle/Pistol. 

Archery: Archery tournament is going well, making it only one 

day, Aug 5. Working on BLM permit for next year. 

Cowboy Action: We had 10 shooters for the month, True Grit 

event had 47 shooters. An excellent event outing 

Facilities: The grant for the road work adjacent to the solar 

panels has been approved. Work will commence when the 

official contract is signed.  

Marketing: Signage throughout the facility has been completed 

as well as the sign at the main entrance.  

Membership: Total membership is 568 Life and Annual paid 

members 

Rifle/Pistol: 315 total shooters for the month.  



New open days are; 

Tuesday, Wednesday, and Friday from 10:00 AM till 2:00 PM 

Saturday and Sunday from 8 AM till 4:00 PM 

Sporting Clays: Continued excellent turn-out for our scheduled 

events 

July 22 will be “Ladies Busting Clays” 

Twisted Tree hats now on sale. 

Volunteers continue putting in 40-55 per week loading and 

maintaining machines. 

Trap: 80 shooters who shot a total of 177 rounds. 

Women’s Programs: Only one shooter for the month. 

Youth Programs:  Events occurred June 23 at Sporting Clays, 

Archery and Rifle/Pistol and June 24 at Cowboy Action. 22 

Scouts attended over the two days. Similar shoots are being 

considered for later this year. 

Meeting adjourned at 7:30 


